
Ö 

ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎǎǳŜ 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊ   tΦн 
aŜŜǝƴƎ aƛƴǳǘŜǎ   tΦн 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅ  tΦ п 
/ƘŜǊǊȅ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ   tΦр   

{Ƙƻǿ ϧ ¢Ŝƭƭ   tΦс 

LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ  tΦ мм 

{Ƙƻǿ ϧ ¢Ŝƭƭ 

The Wood Spinner
±ƻƭǳƳŜ мн  L{{¦9 м WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмр 

aƻƴǘƘƭȅ WƻǳǊƴŀƭ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ /ŜƴǘǊŀƭ ±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀ ²ƻƻŘ ¢ǳǊƴŜǊǎ 

Lǘ ǇǊƻƳƛǎŜǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ DƻƻŘ ¸ŜŀǊΦ 



¢ƘŜ ²ƻƻŘ {ǇƛƴƴŜǊ 
aƻƴǘƘƭȅ WƻǳǊƴŀƭ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ /ŜƴǘǊŀƭ ±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀ ²ƻƻŘ ¢ǳǊƴŜǊǎ 

±ƻƭǳƳŜ мн  LǎǎǳŜ м WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмр 

0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔȭÓ #ÏÒÎÅÒ                            *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ άΪȟ άΪΫί

  

#67 ËÉÃËÅÄ Ïǟ άΪΫί ×ÉÔÈ Á ǢÎÅ ÄÅÍÏÎÓÔÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÂÙ %ÌÂÅÒÔ 

ɉȰ3ËÅ× -ÁÓÔÅÒȱɊ $ÁÌÅ ÏÎ ÔÕÒÎÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÐÅÒÆÅÃÔ ÓÐÈÅÒÅȢ .ÅÁÒÌÙ 
ήΪ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÇÕÅÓÔÓ ÅÎÊÏÙÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÓÈÏ×Ȣ 4ÈÁÎËÓȟ %ÌÂÅÒÔ 

ÁÎÄ ÎÏ× ×Å ËÎÏ× ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÍÏÒÅ ÔÈÁÎ ÏÎÅ ÔÕÒÎÉÎÇ ÔÏÏÌȢ 

9ÏÕÒ /ǣÃÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ -ÁÎÁÇÅÍÅÎÔ 4ÅÁÍ ÍÅÔ ÉÎ ÅÁÒÌÙ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ 

ÔÏ ÐÌÁÎ ÆÏÒ άΪΫίȢ -ÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÖÏÔÅÄ ÏÎ ÓÏÍÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÁÃÔÉÏÎÓ 

ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇȢ 4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȢ 

/ÕÒ Ω Ϋ ÏÂÊÅÃÔÉÖÅ ÉÓ ÔÏ Ȱ(ÁÖÅ -ÏÒÅ &ÕÎȱ 

4ÈÅ 3ËÉÌÌÓ $ÁÙ ÏÎ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΫΪÔÈ ÈÁÄ Á ÂÉÇ ÃÒÏ×ÄȢ ! ÐÒÅÓÓ ÐÈÏÔÏÇÒÁȤ

ÐÈÅÒ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÐÈÏÔÏÓ ÁÐÐÅÁÒÅÄ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ .Å×ÓÌÅÁÄÅÒȢ ) ÅÎÃÏÕÒÁÇÅ 

ÔÈÅ ÎÅ×ÅÒ ÔÕÒÎÅÒÓ ÔÏ ÂÒÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ ǢÎÉÓÈÅÄ ÔÕÒÎÉÎÇÓ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÓÈÏ×ȾÔÅÌÌȢ  

4ÈÅ 2ÉÃÈÍÏÎÄ 7ÏÏÄÃÒÁÆÔ 3ÔÏÒÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÁÇÁÉÎ ÂÅ ÈÏÓÔÉÎÇ Á ×ÏÏÄÔÕÒÎȤ

ÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÃÁÒÖÉÎÇ ÃÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ !ÐÒÉÌȢ #67 ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÄÉÄ ÖÅÒÙ ×ÅÌÌ 

ÌÁÓÔ ÙÅÁÒ ÁÎÄ ÔÒÕÃËÅÄ ÈÏÍÅ ÍÁÎÙ ÒÉÂÂÏÎÓȢ 4ÈÅ ÃÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÒÅ ÆÏÒ 

ÁÌÌ ÓËÉÌÌ ÌÅÖÅÌÓ ÂÁÓÅÄ ÏÎ ÎÕÍÂÅÒ ÏÆ ÙÅÁÒÓ ÏÎÅ 

ÈÁÓ ÔÕÒÎÅÄȾÃÁÒÖÅÄȢ 3Ïȟ ÇÅÔ ÓÔÁÒÔÅÄ ÎÏ× ÁÎÄ 

ÍÏÒÅ ÄÅÔÁÉÌÅÄ ÉÎÆÏ ÔÏ ÆÏÌÌÏ×Ȣ  

"Å ÓÁÆÅȟ $ÅÎÎÉÓ (ÉÐÐÅÎ 

 

 



January 20, 2015 Meeting Minutes  

Crimora Community Center  

Central Virginia Woodturners Club (CVW)  

Attendance:  38  

 New Members:  Dave Stogdale & Carlton 

Truxell 

Guests: Bill Walters, Al Reaser and Eric 

Burgdoff (both guests of Elbert Dale)  

 

The following officers were not in attend-

ance:  Ron Capps, Fred Williamson & Tim 

Quillen  

The General Meeting:  

Dennis Hippen called the meeting to order 

promptly at 7:00.  Members and guests 

were welcomed and he called for reports.  

Jim Guynn, VP Membership, presented a 

$204 check to the treasurer representing 

proceeds from the Presidentõs Challenge 

sales program bringing the total to over 

$1,000.  There were thanks and applause 

from the membership for Jim who solicited 

more donations of memberõs work for the 

program.  

Richard Landreth, Treasurer, presented fi-

nancial matters discussed at the January 

Board Meeting.  

 

¶ The Wood Store pricing will be pay -what

-you -want using a òBy Donationó method.  

There are no more individual prices marked 

on the wood except the historically signifi-

cant pieces that will have prices marked on 

them.  

¶ Insurance policy liability coverage re-

mains unchanged but at lower premium.  

Joining AAW has additional liability cover-

age as a membership benefit.  Members 

should con-

sider join-

ing for 

this and other benefits.  

¶ A dues increase was approved.  

Richard presented information discussed at 

the board meeting regarding the status of 

our finances.  Jason Levinson seconded a 

motion made by Tom Evans that would in-

crease all categories of dues by $5 per 

year.  The motion was approved.  Individual 

dues are now $30 and family dues are now 

$45.  Members who have already paid 2015 

dues are asked to pay the additional $5.  

New members joining after July 1 st will pay 

$15 for the last half of the year.  

Richard asked members to complete the 

2016 Symposium Survey and nominate any 

òbig nameó demonstrators for the event. 

 

Jim Oates, Skills Room Coordinator, showed 

an article on the Denny Martin Skills Room 

that appeared in the January 12, 2015 

Staunton News Leader, also online (http://

www.newsleader.com/picture -gallery/

news/local/2015/01/11/woodturning -in-

crimora/21600549/).  There are also addi-

tional pictures available as a slideshow on 

the paperõs web site. 

¶ Skills room additions include a shield for 

another club lathe made and donated by 

Jim and a battery operated drill motor do-

nated by Jim Guynn.  

¶ Don Voas identified a lathe that needed 

a belt replacement.  He asked that users 

line-up belts anytime they touch them.  

¶ Jim informed the membership about a 

Boy Scouts carving program he is leading.  

He reminded all that specific skills sugges-

tions for mentoring are always welcome.  

¢ƘŜ ²ƻƻŘ {ǇƛƴƴŜǊ 
aƻƴǘƘƭȅ WƻǳǊƴŀƭ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ /ŜƴǘǊŀƭ ±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀ ²ƻƻŘ ¢ǳǊƴŜǊǎ 

±ƻƭǳƳŜ мн  LǎǎǳŜ м WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмр 



 

3ÅÔÈ ×ÉÔÈ ÈÉÓ #ÅÒÔÉǢÃÁÔÅ 

4ÈÅ (ÅÌÐÅÒ 

*ÉÍ /ÁÔÅÓ 2ÏÁÓÔ 

*ÉÍȭÓ Á ÓÕÃËÅÒ ÆÏÒ 

ÔÈÅÓÅ ÔÈÉÎÇÓ 

¢ƘŜ ²ƻƻŘ {ǇƛƴƴŜǊ 
aƻƴǘƘƭȅ WƻǳǊƴŀƭ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ /ŜƴǘǊŀƭ ±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀ ²ƻƻŘ ¢ǳǊƴŜǊǎ 

±ƻƭǳƳŜ мн  LǎǎǳŜ м WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмр 

Mars Champaign, Librarian, asked for help locating the Stuart Batty DVD from the 
2014 Symposium.  Please check your DVD players and return it if found.  Dennis 
thanked David Rhodes and Jason Levinson for their camera work  
�3�K�L�O���(�Y�D�Q�V�����9�3���R�I���3�U�R�J�U�D�P�V�����D�Q�Q�R�X�Q�F�H�G���W�K�D�W���W�K�H���G�H�P�R�Q�V�W�U�D�W�R�U���I�R�U���Q�H�[�W���P�R�Q�W�K�¾�V��
meeting would be Doug Thompson of Thompson Lathe Tools ( http://
www.thompsonlathetools.com/gallery.asp ).  Doug will have merchandise for sale.  
Show and Tell:  

¶ Jason Levinson �» natural edge hollow form of spalted maple  

¶ Roger Authers �» segmented bowl & white pine hollow 
form  

¶ Elbert Dale �» Dradles (spinning tops)  

¶ Don Voas �» seven bowls & a box showing various finish-
es for comparison.  

¶ Roger Chandler �» hollow form of spalted maple  

¶ Rolf Gebel �» four pens (his firsts) and bowls of apple, 
plum & cherry  

¶ Jim Kueck �» slotted yarn bowl from an oak burl & bowls of walnut, sycamore & 
dogwood  

¶ Starke Smith �» �U�H�G���R�D�N���E�R�[���	���D�Q�������Á���S�O�D�W�W�H�U���R�I���Z�D�O�Q�X�W 

¶ Tom Evans �» spalted maple bowl & a maple bowl from a NC symposium  

¶ Jim Guynn �» rings with stained glass inserts and his first hollow form  

¶ Dennis Hippen �» mulberry pens, trowel with mulberry handle & a basket full of 
spheres. 

¶ Kirk McCauley �» five cored box elder bowls, two tulip poplar bowls & three 
Monticello honey locust forms.  
Phil Evans �» �����Á���S�O�D�W�W�H�U���I�U�R�P���)�O�R�U�L�G�D���Z�R�R�G�����S�K�R�W�R�V���R�I���Y�D�U�L�R�X�V���V�W�D�J�H�V��
and his new finishing/photography area.  
Winners of the drawing were Roger Authers and Elbert Dale.  

Demonstration:  
Elbert Dale demonstrated how to create a perfectly round sphere.  
The next club meeting will be Tuesday February 17, 2015 from 7:00 pm 
to 9:00 pm.   


